
India 

Notice 

All travelers are advised to exercise a high degree of caution in India at this time because of the high risk 
of terrorism, civil unrest and crime. 

Pay close attention to your personal security at all times and monitor the media for information about 
possible new safety or security risks. Terrorist attacks could occur anywhere at any time in India with 
little or no warning. 

All travelers are advised to reconsider any travel to the north-eastern states of Assam, Nagaland, Tripura 
and Manipur because of the risk of armed robbery, kidnapping, extortion and terrorism-related 
incidents.   

 

Reference:  

http://www.smartraveller.gov.au/zw-cgi/view/Advice/Index 

https://www.gov.uk/foreign-travel-advice 
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